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To whom it may concern;

As a 69 year old person that has enjoyed the Colville National Forest my entire life, skiing (still), hiking, camping

and just plain exploring via bikes and atv's, I would ask that you seriously consider not making any major

changes in the Forests plan going forward. I am very aware of the increased fire danger built into the new plan

and have major objections to any part of the plan that would impose greater risk to the forest itself, and its animal

and human residents. I also have objections to those parts that works to impact people like me from continuing

our relationship to the Colville National Forest that we have respected and enjoyed our entire lives. Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Alm (formerly of Chewelah)

Spokane WA 99208 

509/464-4760

 

Sent from my iPhone


